Young men performed Cossack dancing at the Ukrainian rally last Sunday. Photos by Pam Douglas



The men's choir at the Ukrainian rally held outside of Acton last Sunday sangtraditional Ukrainian songs.



Ukrainians gathered for the Ukrainian raily on the Fourth Line outside of Acton on Sunday. The choirs sang Ukrainian songs and the crowd was entertained by dancers.



Susan Pich (left) and Lesia Bonk, part of the choir at the Ukrainian rally last Sunday, took time out of their singing schedule to visit three-month niece, Olyana Grod.



Girls in traditional costume danced for the crowds at the Ukrainian raily.



It was a hot day, but over 100 Ukrainians gathered together to listen to this men's and women's choir and a large band.

L'Arche Auxiliary

Flowers of Hope total near \$3,000

years.

The last meeting of Acton L'Arche Auxiliary for the summer was held at the home of Jennie Kuiken on June 25. The meeting opened with prayer read by Ruby Laustsen and the minutes by Audrey Barratt.

The 1984 Flowers of Hope campaign reports were given by the area captains. So far Acton and the surrounding rural areas have donated \$2,926,25, up slightly from last year's final total. Donations are still being received at the Bank of Montreal and members hope the final total will be over the \$3,000 mark.

There were many dedicated canvassers this year and a list of names will appear in the papers shortly. Without their help the task would be impossible.

A report on the Spring dance was given by Jennie Kulken and Ruby Laustsen. The date has been set for Feb. 16, at the Acton Legion, with Jack Reeves providing the music.
Two members are moving from Acton,

and members wish them well in new homes, Pat Garten to Guelph and Nancy Johnston to Calgary.

Ruby Laustsen, the longest standing member of the auxiliary, was honored at the Annual Meeting of the North Halton Association for the Mentally Retarded, receiving a life membership in the association. Ruby has always been steadfast in her help with raising funds, and has been treasurer for the L'Arche Auxiliary for many years and an auxiliary member for 20

The next meeting will be in September and any persons interested either in joining the auxiliary or knowing more about the association may phone Jennie Kuiken, or the NHAMR at 877-5557.



1983 N.A.S.L. SOCCER BOWL FINALISTS

Exciting World Class Soccer at Varsity Stadium

N.A.S.L. BEST Comes to Challenge the Blizzard

Sunday, July 8th

Tampa Bay

Blizzard 6:30 p.m. Wednesday, July 18

Vancouver

v\$

Blizzard 8:00 p.m.

VARSITY STADIUM — Bloor St. at the St. George Subway, minutes from many Toronto restaurants — plenty of parking available.

REMAINING GAMES REGULAR GAMES

Sun. Aug. 12 Golden Bay 6:30 p.m. Sun. Aug. 19 San Diego 6:30 p.m. Mon. Sept. 3 Minnesota 6:30 p.m.

Mon. Sept. 9 Tampa Bay 6:30 p.m.

TICKETS — \$8, \$5

Youths in soccer uniform \$2.00 —
parents \$5.00 at gate No. 1. Youths under 18 and seniors special rates.

INTERNATIONAL GAMES
Sun Aug. 5th — Benfica, Portugal
6.30 p m.
Wed Aug 8th — Juventus of Italy

TICKETS \$23, \$15
Youths under 18 and seniors special

TICKETS FOR ALL GAMES
AVAILABLE AT VARSITY STADIUM
AND ALL BASS OUTLETS



WATCH FOR THE MOLSON SOCCER MOST VALUABLE PLAYER AWARD



